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Thursday 19th  March 2020
Coronavirus – Updates and advice
Dear Parent/ Carer,
You will have heard that a decision has been made to close all schools from Friday 20th of March. Schools are expected to make provision for pupils of ‘Key workers’  and pupils that may fall into other categories such as those eligible for Free School Meals.
As you will appreciate this will take a considerate amount of planning and organising and we have to be guided by our Local Authority and the Department for Education. I will, as ever, share information with you as soon as this is available and during this ’waiting’ period I thank you for your continued support.

So far the Key worker categories are defined as;

· School Staff

· Health Service workers

· Social care

· Delivery Drivers

· Emergency service workers

I have communicated to all parents and asked you to share if you feel that you fit within these ‘Key Worker’ categories. I have collated this information whilst I await further advice from County. I would ask you to advise us that if you feel you are in these categories but you would choose not to uptake the place you can let us know by 9.00 am tomorrow. This will enable us to have an approximate idea of numbers.
Kind Regards

Mrs. A. Brogden

Head Teacher

‘Happy are those who hear the word of 


God and keep it’ Luke 11:28








